
*If option 2 is selected, a three year total warranty will be
required (one additional year). The developer will also be
required to work with County staff to develop a monitoring
program to assess the condition of the pavement. 

by Jeff Rice

El Paso County Department of Public Works
on behalf of Elizabeth Nijkamp, Deputy County Engineer
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